
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

DEVELOPMENT CHARGES BY-LAW UPDATE 
 

Tay Valley Township Council will hold a public meeting, pursuant to section 12 of the 
Development Charges Act, 1997, as amended, to present and obtain public input on the 
municipality’s proposed development charges by-law and underlying background study. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the public meeting and any person who attends the 
meeting may make representations relating to the proposed development charges by-law and 
background study.  The meeting is to be held on: 

 
Tuesday October 22nd, 2024 

5:30 p.m. 
Municipal Office - Council Chambers 
217 Harper Road, Perth, ON, K7H 3C6 

 
Interested parties may also express their comments in writing to the Treasurer at 
treasurer@tayvalleytwp.ca or at the address below by October 16th, 2024. 
 
Your participation at this meeting is welcomed and encouraged.  Copies of the Background 
Study and proposed By-Law are available at the Municipal Office and on the Township 
website at https://www.tayvalleytwp.ca/DevelopmentChargesUpdate/. 
 
The By-Law, upon approval, will establish the level of development charges levied on new 
construction within Township boundaries.  The Development Charges program is intended to 
ease the burden of development, allowing the municipality to prosper and grow, without 
requiring its existing taxpayers to contribute 100% to the capital cost of growth. 
 
For further information contact:     DATED at Tay Valley Township 
Amanda Mabo, CAO/Clerk      this 19th day of September, 2024 
Tay Valley Township 
217 Harper Road 
Perth, Ontario    K7H 3C6 
T:  613-267-5353 Ext. 123 
Email: cao@tayvalleytwp.ca 
www.tayvalleytwp.ca 
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